
 

MOREE EAST  

PUBLIC SCHOOL 
Term 3    Week 10 Friday 23rd September, 2016 

OFFICE HOURS 

Monday-Friday 

8:10am to 1:45pm 

Adelaide Street 

Moree NSW 2400 

Ph: (02) 6752 1733 

Fax: (02) 6752 1553 

moreeeast-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

www.moreeeast-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

 

SCHOOL HOURS 

Monday-Friday 

8:30am-1:45pm 
 

UNIFORM SHOP 

Wednesday & Thursday 

11:30am to 12:00pm 

 Cash Only 

 Layby available 

 Sorry no Centrepay 

DATES TO 

REMEMBER 

 

First Day of School 

Monday 10th 

October 

 

 
 
 

EXECUTIVE PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

Yaama 

As Term 3 comes to an end it is always important to stop, 

reflect and celebrate the achievements of our school 

community. Most importantly our students need to be 

congratulated for being successful, for being safe, for being 

a learner and for being respectful. Our school community 

continues to demonstrate motivation, excellence, pride and 

safety as together, we rebuild our 21st century learning 

facilities.  

An example of this is the leadership of our Student 

Representative Council, who are working hard in leading the 

review of school motto, school emblem and school uniform. 

If you have not had a chance to have your say in what our 

updated school motto should be, please make contact with 

the school or go to our school facebook page, as feedback will 

close Day 1 Term 4 and a final decision will be made. 

The options are: 

Learners Today, Leaders Tomorrow 

Your Future Begins Here 

Learning for Life 

Currently the most preferred option is:  

LEARNING FOR LIFE 

Have a safe and happy holiday. School commences for staff 

and students on Monday 10 October. 

Muriel Kelly 

Executive Principal 
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‘Transition to School’  
Moree East Public School offers a ‘Transition to School’ program that operates 

from the Early Childhood Room. 

The program will begin in Week 2 of  Term 4. Every Wednesday morning from 

8:15am til 10:15am. Parents/carers are encouraged to bring their children along to 

participate in the program. 

The ‘Transition to School’ program is run 

by experience teachers who offer quality 

play-based interactions. It is a great 

opportunity for children to build 

friendships and develop confidence in a 

school setting. 

For more information regarding this 

program please contact the school office in 

person or by phoning 02 6752 1733. Alternatively text “transition” to 0418 480 842 

requestion a call back service. 

NEW K-2 Building 



http://www.paintthetownread.info/ 



 

 

 

 



Tell Them From Me 

 

The Tell Them From Me survey is now open. 

 

As previously notified in our school newsletter parents are a critical factor in 

the     collation of information as your feedback is highly valuable and used to 

inform school planning.  

 

If you would like to engage in the on-line survey contact the school and school       

support will be arranged to assist you in completing the survey. 

Please don’t miss out on this window of opportunity 

Term 4  Important Dates 
Monday 10th October – students return to School for Term 4 

Thursday/Friday 13th and 14th October – Year 3 Excursion to Siding 

Springs 

Friday 21st October – Tell Them From Me survey closes. 

Wednesday 26th October — School Photo Day 

Wednesday 30th November – Kindy Transition Graduation Ceremony 

Mon-Wed 5/6/7 December – Year 4/5/6 Excursion 

Friday 9th December – School Presentation Day 

Tuesday 13th December – Year 6 Farewell Dinner 



Contact Details 
MEPS cannot stress how critical it is that parent contact details 

held by the school are current and accurate. Specifically a 

telephone number and current residential address is mandated 

so that the school can contact parents when necessary, in 

particular when there is an emergency. 

It is important to note that the school has commenced   

sending a text to parent’s mobile phone, if there child is   

absent from school. The system has been put in place to assist 

the school and parents to work together to monitor student    

attendance. However, this system will only work if the school has 

the correct mobile number of the parent, so I urge all parents to 

contact the school to update these details. 
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